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NOTICE OF RECESSED OPEN MEETING 

(To be held Thursday, August 28, 2014, at 1:30 p.m.) 

 

 

RE: A work session at which Puget Sound Energy will present its experience with the 

rate plan and decoupling. 

Dockets UE-121697 and UG-121705 (consolidated), Order 07 

Dockets UE-130137 and UG-130138 (consolidated), Order 07 

 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 

 

The Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) will hold a 

workshop at which Puget Sound Energy (PSE) will present to the Commission a status 

report on cost-cutting and other efficiency initiatives.  This is in compliance with Dockets 

UE-121697 and UG-121705 (consolidated), Order 07, paragraph 215, and Dockets UE-

130137 and UG-130138 (consolidated), Order 07, paragraph 215. 

 

 

RECESSED OPEN MEETING 

 

The Commission requests further discussion of the issues listed above and allows time 

for interested persons to provide feedback at a recessed open meeting scheduled for 

Thursday, August 28, 2014, beginning at 1:30 p.m. at the Commission’s headquarters, 

Room 206, Richard Hemstad Building, 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W., Olympia, 

Washington.   
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If you have questions regarding this Notice, you may contact Thomas Schooley, Assistant 

Director – Energy Regulation, by email at tschoole@utc.wa.gov or by calling (360) 664-

1307. 

 

 

 

 

STEVEN V. KING 

Executive Director and Secretary 
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